UNIVERSITY OF COLORADO

BOULDER, COLORADO

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION FOR MEN

April 15, 1940

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

I wish to thank you for your very good
letter concerning Mr. J. H. Johnson. Only
last week we definitely appointed Mr. Robert
Shelton of Classen High School, Oklahoma City,
to fill this position.

With best personal wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

fFmrry Cartler



